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April 30th, 1924.

Dr. A. Stanley Mackenzie, 
President, Dalhousie University, 
Halifax, 35. S.

Dear President Mackenzie
I am pleased to have

the suggestion made in your letter of the 26th of 
April, and I assure you we shall be very pleased to 
co-operate with you in the proposed procedure.

As a result of your
letter I am issuing instructions that the steps you 
suggest be taken in the case of any undergraduates, 
whether from Dalhousie or other Universities, 
applying for higher standing.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


